

Building tomorrow, leading the way. Aqueduct Primary Academy Castlefields Way Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP



01952 984980



admin@aqueductprimary.org



Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin

Monday 23rd June 2025

## FORDHALL FARM - YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL INFORMATION

Dear Parents/Carers,

With our residential visit to Fordhall Farm due to take place very soon we wanted to write with further information about what your child will need for this visit.

Children will need to arrive at school on Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> July at normal time. Children will require a packed lunch for this day. If you would like to order a packed lunch from school, please complete the form on this link <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/5AkhBFQUAy">https://forms.office.com/e/5AkhBFQUAy</a> or the QR code below. Children will return to school on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> July to be collected at the usual pick-up time of 3:30pm.

## What will your child need to bring:

- Duvet cover & pillowcases or a sleeping bag & pillowcases (the bottom sheet, duvet and pillows are provided)
- Towel
- Sensible outdoor clothing for the weather and for a farm location
- Waterproof jacket
- Wellies
- Rucksack/Backpack (on Day 2 the children will be making their own packed lunch to take on a walk they will need to carry the lunch in this bag)
- Pyjamas
- Slippers (no outdoor shoes are to be worn inside the building)
- Additional snacks (enough for your child only)
- A teddy and favourite bedtime book
- Sun Cream and a sun hat

If your child requires medication to be taken whilst they will be away, please collect a medication form from the school office and bring the signed form on the day along with the medication in a plastic bag (such as a sandwich bag). All medication must be in the original packaging.

Please can we remind you that payments for this visit must be finalised on Arbor. We are very excited about this trip, if you have any questions please come and see your child's teacher or call the school office.

With kind regards, Aqueduct Primary Academy













